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In compliance with Article 17 of Regulation (EU) 596/2014 of the European 

Parliament and of the Council of April 16th 2014 on market abuse 
(Reglulation on Market Abuse) and Article 228 of the restated text of the 

Securities Market Act, approved by Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015, of 
October 23rd , Enagás, S.A. ("Enagás" or the “Company”) hereby discloses 

the following relevant information relating to the gas pipeline project in 

southern Peru (“GSP”): 
 

 

RELEVANT FACT 
 

 
 

Credit rating agency Standard & Poor's Global has announced that its 
ratings and Outlook on Enagás, S.A. (A- / Stable / A-2) are not affected by 

the announcement done by Enagás (relevant fact 247288, of January 20) 
regarding that the Peruvian Government may terminate the concession of 

Gasoducto del Sur Peruano pipeline project in the absence of the financial 
closing on time. 
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